
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

 
SUPPORT CLASSES END OF YEAR CLASS PARTIES 

 
 
Support classes will be holding their End of Year class parties on Tuesday 13 December. The 
students will be participating in some games and activities on the day and will then have a party 
lunch in the classroom. 
 
As it is a special occasion, the students can wear appropriate ‘party clothes’. No singlet tops or  
t-shirts where shoulders are exposed due to sun safety. Enclosed shoes are to be worn, no 
sandals, thongs or slip on shoes. 
 
Students are requested to bring a lunchbox with their party food for them to consume. The food 
you provide is for your child only. Please refrain from large amounts of junk food. As we have 
students with anaphylaxis, please do not send in foods containing nuts. 
 
We would like to take the opportunity to wish you and your family a very Merry Christmas and a 
safe and Happy New Year. 
 
 
 
 
 
Natalie Mansour      Vanessa Reasbeck  
Principal       Assistant Principal 
6 December 2022      On behalf of Support Class teachers 
 


